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4 Year Planning

If your 8th grade student is in 
College & Career Readiness class 
this Spring semester, we will be 

working on 4 year plans for high 
school beginning January 19!

Please reach out to us if there 
are any questions or if we can 

help with any part of the 
process.

We will be meeting with students 
throughout the month 
to finalize these plans!



Credit By exam

Any current 7th grade 
students interested in 
potentially testing out 

of Pre-Algebra next 
year in order to take 

Algebra I during 
8th grade for high 

school credit?

Ask your counselor 
for more information!

Test is in February









Conroe HS

Course 

Selection

Attention Rising 9th grade students!

Conroe HS will be with us at SJH 
during the week of February 13th!

They will be here during the school day 
to meet with all 8th graders to cover 

course information for Conroe HS 9th 
grade campus.



Attention Incoming 7th graders:

Come spend the evening with us 
at Stockton JH and explore the 
electives you can choose from 
for next school year!

Date: 
Thursday, February 23rd

Place: 
Stockton JH

Time: 
6:00-7:30 pm 

Stockton Showcase! 



CREDITS: This presentation template was 
created by Slidesgo, including icons by 
Flaticon, and infographics & images by 
Freepik. 

THANK You 

for reading!

If you need 
anything, 

please 
contact us at

 
(936) 709-4500

Please keep this slide for 
attribution.

http://bit.ly/2Tynxth
http://bit.ly/2TyoMsr
http://bit.ly/2TtBDfr

